
Paul Freeman - Fwd: Re: Mackas Sand Project 

  
 

 
>>> <deamer@comcen.com.au> 22/01/2013 6:57 AM >>> 

Dear sir, 
Regarding Mackas Sand project, 

We are having problems with the noise of traffic as it is at present.   

We must have all our doors and windows closed to hear the TV. The   
noise of traffic keeps us awake at night. Any increase in traffic   

noise especially noisy B Doubles will make it really unbearable.   
Compression braking for the roundabout can be heard very clearly and   

is very annoying. We have complained before with no result. The local   
council commissioned a noise survey when the road was widened. The   

receiver was in between the north & south strips and according to the   

5 year old technician who completed the operation we did not receive   
any more noise than before the road was widened. Supposedly if the   

north bound traffic went through Medowie road we would be in a vacuum   
as far as noise is concerned. Please help us overcome this problem. 

Regards 
Lorraine and Errol Deamer 

 
 

Quoting "Margaret Kirton" <Margaret.Kirton@planning.nsw.gov.au>: 

 
> Dear Mr & Mrs Deamer, 

> 
> Thank you for your call this afternoon. As discussed, please provide   

> your comments by return e-mail at the earliest convenience so the   
> Department can consider them in its assessment of the proposal. 

> 

> Please contact me on 9228 6587 if you wish to discuss the matter further. 
> 

> Paul Freeman 
> Senior Planner 

> ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
> This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain   

> confidential/privileged information. If you are not the intended   
> recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

> Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender,   

> and are not necessarily the views of the Department. 
> You should scan any attached files for viruses. 

> ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
> 
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This message was sent using IMP, the Internet Messaging Program. 
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